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A wall made of non-
combustible material 
that helps prevent 
the spread of fire in 
a building is called 
a: 

How often should you 
check for updates to 
your anti-virus 
software? 

What organization 
collects complaints 
on various 
cybercrimes? 

A con artist who 
wants to gain your 
personal information 
through social 
networks. What is 
this called? 

If you believe your 
computer is infected 
with spyware, which 
federal agency would 
like to know? 
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What is the purpose 
of a search engine? 

A single request from 
a Web browser to 
view a web page is 
typically called: 

Bandwidth is usually 
measured as: 

If you notice a 
barrage of pop-ups, 
your browser takes 
you to random sites, 
your computer has 
been infected with:  

In order to cut back on 
junk mail and 
telemarketing calls 
you receive: 
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You mark a specific 
site on the Internet 
for easy access 
later.  This process 
is called a: 

The CPU, RAM and 
Cache are all plugged 
into the: 

This device connects 
two or more 
networks: 

A hardware device 
connected to a 
computer by a cable 
is known as a: 

Software that has a 
license allowing the 
use/redistribution of 
copies is called: 
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The period of time 
after the business 
day during which 
cell phone carriers 
often charge less for 
airtime is known as: 

Which federal agency 
was the first to use 
the popular social 
media site Tumblr? 

A video journal 
uploaded to the 
internet is called a: 

What symbol 
precedes a word or 
phrase to denote 
that that word or 
phrase is a 
“hashtag”? 

Where are you most 
likely to find the 
blogosphere? 
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Disk drives and 
display screens are 
examples of what 
type of computer 
technology? 

Fake anti-virus 
software, click fraud, 
and drive-by 
downloads are 
examples of: 

Software that is 
available for use at 
no monetary cost is 
called: 

    

  


